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6th June 2024 
Dear Fellow Nomads 
 
Southern Cape Nomads look forward to hosting you at the 2024 Seaboard Tournament which will be held in 
Knysna from Friday 9th to Sunday 11th August 2024. 
 
The weekend will commence with our Andrew Mentis game at Simola Golf Estate on Friday 9th and will be 
followed by the Seaboard Trophy game at Simola Golf Estate on Saturday 10th August.  A prizegiving dinner and 
entertainment by Marix has been arranged at Simola Golf Estate on Saturday evening and will surely be 
something not to miss!  Wives and partners are most welcome to attend.  The Southern Cape monthly game will 
follow at the Knysna Golf Club on Sunday 11th August. 
 
The entry form is attached which we request that you complete and return to your JVC/Away Games 
Coordinator together with your payment before 8th July. 
 
Golf carts are included for all players at both Simola games on Friday and Saturday.  A limited number of golf 
carts are available at Knysna Golf Club.  These must be booked directly with the pro shop at the club.  (Knysna 
Golf Club 044 - 384 1150) The Knysna Golf Course is flat and easy to walk, we request that you only book a cart 
if you are genuinely unable to walk. 
 
We have listed a few accommodation options on the entry form.  There are also many other B&B’s, Airbnb’s and 
Guest Houses in Knysna and accommodation should not pose a problem at this time of year.  If you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We look forward to renewing old friendships and rivalry on the golf course in August. 
 
Kind regards 
Yours in Nomads 
 
Peter Leibbrandt 
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